
From: Taylor, Richele
To: ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com <ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com>

Date: 11/22/2016 2:39:46 PM
Subject: RCRC Opportunity to be heard

Attachments: RCRC Panel Letter.pdf
Procedures Opportunity to be Heard.pdf

Ashley,
 
I overnighted the documents today to you.  Attached is a copy of the letter with the details for the Opportunity to be 
Heard and the Procedures.  Also, there are two tabs referencing a taped meeting that the news stations 
linked/shared.  I put a copy on a flash drive in your packet in case you would like to listen to the meeting.
 
Let me know when would be best to review the documents. We can chat by phone or in person. I can talk tomorrow, 
Monday (I am tied up 10-11; 1-2:30); Tuesday (tied up 10:30-11).
 
Last, if you want an electronic copy of the documents please let me know and I will email the documents for your file. 
I can send them in four sets, and the tabs are included.
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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